
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

December 16, 2024

TOPIC:   Approval of Additional Funding for Holland Bus Purchase

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
additional funding for the purchase of Blue Bird school buses from Holland Bus 
Company, Holland, Michigan in the amount of $5,352.

RATIONALE:
The Board approved $625,675 for the purchase of six school buses from Holland Bus 
Company in September 2024. At that time, the Holland representative accidently 
deleted 12 seats in the original quote. The representative reached out to communicate 
his omission and explained the 12 seats should have been a part of the original quote. 
This additional funding will bring the total for the purchase of the six buses to $631,027.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

2021 Bond

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Asst. Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached.
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